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This is an issue that needs to be addressed. There are residences in our District that 

do not support our District due to the fact that they are outside the District's 

boundaries but are in our response area. The Tiller FD always responds to any 

medical emergency or fire call. We do not stop and look to see if the address is in the 

District. This potentially puts our responding personnel in danger and limits our 

capability to respond to another event occurring at a tax-paying members residence. 

This is not fair to our responders ort the members of our District. Kindly enact this bill 

so that all who receive a response will pay their fair share. Thanks you for your 

consideration in this matter. Kevin Kehoe Fire Chief Tiller Rural Fire District 


